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remote learning updates
Student materials/supplies pick up will be through the week of May 18-21.

Parents will drive into the parent pick-up/drop-off circle. If you have your student name
sign you use at pick-up, please display that to help speed up the process.
We will bring your child(ren)'s materials out to your cars.
If you have school-owned items, please bring those in a bag labeled with your child's
name and teacher.
You may pick up for multiple children at once, even if they have different last names.
We cannot accept teacher gifts during this time. See more information below.
If you have medications to pick up, you will then proceed to the front door (Door 2), where
you will meet Nurse Jodi.
Please be patient, as there will likely be a line.

ALL PICK UPS WILL BE 1:30pm - 5:00pm
Monday, May 18 - Pick up for families with last names starting A-G
Tuesday, May 19 - Pick up for families with last names starting H-M
Wednesday, May 20 - Pick up for families with last names starting N-S
Thursday, May 21 - Pick up for families with last names starting T-Z

spring pictures, composites, yearbooks, awards, gifts
PICTURES
Students will be receiving a class composite picture from Lifetouch in their school materials
bag. Please note that we are aware there are issues with some of the class pictures. For
example, a few are missing their classroom teacher, some student names are incorrectly
labeled, and some photos are missing. Lifetouch has been contacted and were made aware of
the errors. At this time, we do not know if these will be corrected and reprinted as the school
year closes. Thank you for your understanding.

We also have not yet received Spring Pictures. We are unsure as to the status of delivery at
this point.



end of the year coyote countdown

If you have questions, please reach out to Lifetouch directly. Their contact information can be
found on the picture envelope. Thank you.

YEARBOOKS
Yearbooks will not be ready until late June. Depending on government orders and date of
receipt, we might hold a drive up distribution, or we may wait until fall to distribute. Again, we
apologize for the delay and will communicate more as we get further updates.

AWARDS
Due to the current Remote Learning circumstances and the Governor’s stay-at-home order, we
will not be participating in the Perfect Attendance/Raging Waves program through the Kendall
County Regional O�ce of Education this year.

GIFTS
We will not be able to accommodate the collection of additional items for staff members.
Please take a moment to electronically send an email, note, video, picture, etc. to teachers
and staff members who have impacted your child(ren) to show your appreciation. If you would
like to show additional gratitude for staff at the end of the year, please do so with an online
gift card. We will not be able to accept physical gifts for staff. Many of our staff members will
not even be back in the building until fall.



field day!!
How are you doing on your Virtual Field Day? Be sure to have your students log onto their
Google Classroom and play this board game with the attached activities! There are some
really fun videos for each station too! HAVE FUN!



meal distribution mondays and wednesdays 8:30-9:30

am at lakewood creek (final date 5/27/20)

monday is a virtual a day.
Below is the schedule for Remote Learning until the end of our school year.



meal service update
Week of May 18th (at LC):
Monday, May 18th - pick up three-days of meals
Wednesday, May 20th - pick up four-days of meals

Week of May 25th (at LC):
Wednesday, May 27th - pick up three-days of meals

June 1 - 30:
Meals will continue to be distributed through the month of June for a Monday (2-days of
meals) and Wednesday (3-days of meals) pick-up. Meal distribution will be at Oswego High
School only at Door 11 at 8:30 - 10:00 AM.

virtual alumni walk
Look for our video today on Facebook!!!

plan ahead!
No students in schools until further notice. All dates listed are subject to change.

Monday, May 18, 1:30-5:00: Materials pick up for family names A-G
Tuesday, May 19: Last Day of Remote Learning
Tuesday, May 19, 1:30-5:00: Materials pick up for family names H-M
Wednesday, May 20, 1:30-5:00: Materials pick up for family names N-S
Thursday, May 21, 1:30-5:00: Materials pick up for family names T-Z

TENTATIVE dates for fall:
Monday, August 17: Preview Night, 5:30-7:00
Wednesday, August 19: First Day of School!
Thursday, September 3: Curriculum Night 6:00-7:30

have you "liked" our facebook page?
https://facebook.com/lakewoodcreek308
Give us a positive review while you're there!

hso membership toolkit:
Did you sign up for the Membership Toolkit yet? Our amazing HSO will use Membership
Toolkit this year for room parties, spirit wear sales, sign ups, volunteers, school directory,

https://facebook.com/lakewoodcreek308


news, updates, and much more. Be sure to create your account at
https://lakewoodcreekhso.membershiptoolkit.com/

Facebook

about lakewood creek

Lakewood Creek Elementary School, home of the Coyotes, is
located in Montgomery, Illinois. It is part of Oswego School
District 308. We proudly serve around 700 students.

2301 Lakewood Creek Drive, … 630-636-3200

sd308.org/lakewoodcreek
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